REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

FOR HANDLING, TRANSPORTATION AND DISPOSAL

FOR HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION DAY

The Warren County Board of Supervisors is seeking proposals from qualified Contractors to provide for the proper handling, transportation, and disposal of household hazardous wastes.  It is the County’s intention to hold a Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day tentatively on July 17, 2021 for the residents of Warren County, MS.   RFP Number is 2021-0503. This RFP has the potential to result in a multi-year contract for these services.
 Sealed proposals will be received at the Warren County Purchasing Department, 913 Jackson St, Vicksburg MS 39183 until 10:00 a.m. local time on Wednesday, May 26, 2021. Contractors have the option of submitting proposals in a sealed envelope or through the County’s electronic submission portal at www.bidnowsolutions.com.  Registration and a valid email address are required for electronic proposal submission.  Further instructions are provided in the Specifications and Proposal Documents package. Deadline for receipt of proposals is 10:00 a.m. on Monday, May 26, 2021. Late proposals will not be considered.
To be considered, each proposal shall be accompanied by a proposal surety in the form of a Bid Bond or other certified funds, payable to Warren County in the amount of One Thousand Dollars ($1000.00).  Contractors submitting proposals that do not result in an award or contract shall have their proposal surety returned to them.  

Pursuant to Mississippi Code 1972 Annotated, 31-5-31, Performance and Payment Bonds are required for public projects in excess of $25,000.00.  Such Bonds will be required from the contractor chosen for award based on this Request for Proposals. 
The complete Request for Proposals package may be obtained by contacting the Warren County Purchasing Dept., at the address listed above. The phone number is 601-638-7428.  Proposal documents will contain instructions for submission of proposals by both sealed envelope and electronic means. Contractors are cautioned to read all instructions carefully.  Proposal documents are available to potential Contractors at no charge. Specifications and Proposal Documents may be obtained by visiting the website www.bidnowsolutions.com/warrencounty/ and clicking on the 2021 Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day tab and completing the online registration form under the Request Contract Documents tab.  A valid email address is required. After registration, a PDF of the proposal documents will be available for immediate viewing and download. You may email pennye@co.warren.ms.us if you need assistance navigating the website to obtain the specifications.


The Warren County Board of Supervisors reserves the right to determine responsible contractors, responsive proposals, the most advantageous and best proposal, reject any and all proposals, award to multiple contractors as primary and alternate providers, and to waive any informalities in the proposals or proposal process. 

This notice is published pursuant to an order of the Board of Supervisors dated the 3rd day of May 2021.
Warren County Board of Supervisors







By:  Penny Evans, Purchasing Agent
PUBLISH:
May 5, 2021
May 12, 2021

